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                                                                                                                 Please take a look!

Dear Parents,

     Attached is a copy of the weekly progress report that will be sent home at the end of the school week.  The + mark or no mark at all will indicate good work or good behavior.  If a box has an X in it, you need to sit down with your child and discuss each area that needs improvement.  If your child needs extra help with an assignment, it will be stapled to the report.  If your child has pulled a card from the citizenship chart that resulted in a warning, this will not be recorded on the weekly behavior chart.  I strongly feel all children need reminders.  A smiley face means great work in all areas. 
     The main purpose of this report is to let you know each week how your child is progressing.  This should allow us to deal with any area before it becomes a real problem.  It also encourages you to praise your child for good work or good behavior.

You need to sign the report at the bottom and return it with your child each Monday morning.  You do not need to send this copy back. I feel good communication is important for the success in all areas of your child’s school year.






Sincerely,

                                                            Mrs. Cross

Guide

School Work:  The + or blank space means your child is making good progress.  
Behavior:  An X in this area means your child had two cards pulled from the citizen chart for breaking the school rules.  If a child has one card pulled, you will not see this on the report.  I feel everybody needs a warning.
